
                                  

 

 

  

September Newsletter 

Crime numbers ARE DOWN!!! 

 

We had a great month with a reduction 

in violent crime and property crime. 

Based on years past though, we are 

heading into a rough time for our 

property crime numbers. 

 

Please be vigilant and report any 

suspicious activity in your 

neighborhoods. 

 

As a reminder: 

Please lock your vehicles and hide 

your belongings. 
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If you aren’t already a member of Nextdoor, 

please join with your Neighborhood, it is a 

great tool to connect with both your neighbors 

and RPD!! 

You can follow me on Twitter @RPDLtBrian 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a great month in September. Violent crime was way down and property 

crime was also down significantly. The only troubling property crime issue is the 

rise in motor vehicle thefts. 

 

As the weather starts to get colder, please remember to not leave your vehicles 

running and unattended. 

 

This was a great month, so thank you all for your help!!! 

 

 

 



 


